
Subject: Re: Am I stupid?
Posted by david[2] on Wed, 11 Jul 2001 14:47:00 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Folks,

I just want to enter Paul Van Delst's name into
nomination for the IDL Expert Programmers Association
Programmer of the Year award.

This newsgroup has become far too tame. I, for one,
greatly appreciate Paul's quixotic attempts to
maintain the IDL status quo and shake things up while
doing so. Why change something that provides such 
marvelous food for discussion? (Not to mention the
wonderful subject header.)

Paul's dogged realism in the face of people who
want to have their cake and eat it too is inspiring
to all of us. My hat's off to you, Paul. Please
keep up the good fight!

Cheers,

David

P.S. Let's just say I'm glad Paul is doing this and
not me. I'm getting too old for the hassle. :-(

-- 
David Fanning, Ph.D.
Fanning Software Consulting
Phone: 970-221-0438 E-Mail: davidf@dfanning.com
Coyote's Guide to IDL Programming: http://www.dfanning.com/
Toll-Free IDL Book Orders: 1-888-461-0155
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